GLOBMAL MANUFRCTURING SOLUTIONS

Protecting What Matters.

September 27, 2014

To the Honorable Members of the

Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Commiitee
City of Milwaukee
City Hall, Room 205

RE: File # 140682
Dear Committee Members:

We are the MANUFACTURING business on the near south side that initiated the need
for this zoning change, thanks to the support of Alderman Perez.

We are faced with low income housing and a choice school encroaching on our otherwise
Heavy Industrial area. We are now faced with being “sandwiched” between these two
neighbors, We support this zoning ordinance change so that future companies would have
the proper notification and input (through their alderman) of whether to allow certain
residential uses in otherwise IM districts.

We are a SAFETY driven company and that focus extended to those around us. Our
concern is the children. We believe this is the wrong neighborhood for children due to the
countless number of large trucks and hazardous material used in the manufacturing
process. If we can keep this from happening somewhere else, we’ll all be that much better

off.

Sincerel

Dan aus

Chief Financial Officer
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